
 

In Poland, World Social Work Day we celebrated in a special way. At the center of the 

celebration was a wonderful man. The newly formed Volunteer Community Club of the 

Czernichów Commune in a small village organized a 90th birthday for former prisoner of 

concentration camp, a lonely and unusual person. Mrs Maria's smile will remain in our 

memory for a long time - a small gesture can cause avalanche of happiness. For us the 

essence of social work is to open ourselves to another person for his needs. The event was 

officially launched by the Volunteer Club and was also included in the official program of 

celebrating the Social Work Week, which will take place in Cracow from 3-8 March 2017. 

 

 

 


